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P.O. BOX 5796 - FRESNG, CA 93755

August 30, 2016

Andreas Borgeas, Supervisor
Fresno County Board of Supervisors
District 2

2281 Tulare St. Fresno, Ca.

Dear Supervisor Borgeas,

The Fig Garden Home Owners Association is pleased to provide this letter of support for your
proposal to add a new section in Fresno County’s Ordinances that prohibits scavenging. We
understand that your proposal is based on the premise of a one-year anti-scavenging pilot
program specific to the Fig Garden Policing District as a means to identify the effectiveness of
the Ordinance and its demands on resources.

The Home Owners Association views this proposal as a positive first step in addressing a
problem that plagues the entire county. We believe your proposal will help protect our
neighborhood and reduce our exposure to identity theft.

Thank you for your great efforts on our behalf, and for this opportunity to show our support to
this proposed Ordinance.

Respectfully,

X A -
Dan Gallagher
President

Fig Garden Home Owners Association




